NEWSLETTER
FEBRUARY 2024

Nurturing Curious Minds, Exploring through Play, Inspired by Nature
COMMITTEE NEWS

Q Please remember to send your child
with a NAMED hat, coat and wellies
for the colder/wetter weather.

Q We have been busy exploring lots of
different stories with our exciting new

story sacks, our current favourite is
Giraffe’s Can't Dance.
We have been exploring lots of small
world play, making stories with the
Fairies and Elves.
We have loved having Hot Chocolate
in the Garden on cold winter days!
We have been Ilearning about
Chinese New Year and trying Chinese
Foods. We are looking forward to a
busy half term, learning about Shrove
Tuesday, Making Pancakes and
celebrating Valentines Day.
As the term progresses, we plan to
spend lots of time outside, observing
and exploring the signs of spring.

Toys from Home- Please can we

Q refrain from bringing in toys from
home, (except comfort toys) as the
children do get upset when they get
lost or broken.

DATES FOR THE DIARY
>
Chair: Kate England - 07806 558392 - ®
T e 19th Feb - 23rd Feb - Half Term 5~
Treasurer: Emma Lamb Freitas - 07919181106 - N
emmalambl@mac.com 5th March 15:00-16:00 Pizza Party
Secretary: Dani Rawes - danirawes1995@gmail.com
Commitee Members: Dawn Hedgecock, Charotte Cordier, e Eﬁ:‘;‘;? E g%olgg:tﬂddy

Viktorija Ronch and Catherine Scull

Business Manager: Jane Frodsham - 07919 303780 -
info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk

Setting Supervisor: Tracy Starkey - 07874 661813 -
info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk




